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Dear Fabyan: 
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(To Dr. Marshal Fabyan) 

FROM TKE REGIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICHf'.r;; OXFORD. 
4 January, 1915. 

I shall be delighted to send a brief message for the dinner to 
Theobald Smith. I am awfully sorry that you are losing him in Boston. 

All is going well here. It is a slow job, but we will come out all 
right in the end. 

With greetings and regards 

Sincerely yours, 

vfI1 Osler 


